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DALL A S, July 18 (UPI) 
Jack Ruby finally got the lie 
detector test he wanted, but 
it triggered an argument be-
tween his legal adviser and 
chief defense counsel. 

The FBI administered the 
polygraph test to the con-
victed killer of accused presi-
dential assassin Lee Harvey 
Oswald in his sixth floor Dal-
las County Jail cell Saturday 
night. Arlin Specter, a repre-
sentative of the Warren Com-
mission, said the 10-hour test 
was administered at Ruby's re-
quest. Results will not be re-
vealed immediately. 

Sol Dan, a legal adviser to 
Ruby, and chief defense attor-
ney Clayton Fowler of Dallas 
argued over whether Ruby 
should take the test. Dan said 
Ruby should not and Fowler 
agreed that he was against the 
test but said Ruby insisted on 
taking it. Dan and Fowler 
tried to fire each other. 
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